
6 May 2002

The Honourable Legislative Council Member,

New SFC Investor Leaflet –“Wise Wavs when Dealing with Brokers”

We believe that the most effective investor protection starts with an informed and
educated investor. To educate investors of their rights and responsibilities in using stock
trading services, the Securities and Futures Commission has published a Chinese investor
leaflet - "Wise Ways when Dealing with Brokers" for retail investors.

Using simple cartoon illustrations, the leaflet aims to remind investors to carefully
check transaction documents and monitor activities on their stock accounts. This leaflet forms
part of the initiatives of our investor education programmes.

Enclosed please find the Chinese leaflet for your reference. Should you wish to obtain
additional copies for distribution to members of public in your constituency, please do not
hesitate to contact Miss Karen Heung at 2842 7711.

Yours sincerely,

Ivy Lai
Associate Director
Investor Education and Communications
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